










 

 

 

On Mon, Mar 4, 2024 at 8:25 PM Richard Farris  wrote:

I see where they have staked it out. I know exactly where it is going. The problem is we
will be looking right at it when on the side porch. I think there is a better place on
Perry’s place behind his rentals. 

Richard Farris

 

 

 

On Mon, Mar 4, 2024 at 3:12 PM Elizabeth Bentz Williams
wrote:

Hello Richard,

Thank you for your text.  I have attached the site plans for the
proposed tower.  You will notice that the tower is set back
substantially from KY 339.  It is more than 700 feet from your father-
in-law’s home.

Please call if you have other questions.

Thank you,

 






